
          Aaliyah’s Achievements:

      On June 20  was Aaliyah’s last day of the 3  grade
school year where she was attending at SKI Academy.
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        She made lots of friends and enjoyed her new class and
teacher, Mrs. Dolphin. We are so proud of her making the
adjustments of moving, a new school, and still finishing her
school year strong! 

       We are happy to say Aaliyah passed the 3  grade and
will be taking on the 4  grade next school year. 
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        Way to go, Aaliyah!       
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Pentecost Sunday

What an amazing way to celebrate Pentecost Sunday! Sis. Kereece was baptized in the
name of the Lord Jesus in the Caribbean Sea! Surrounded by family and friends of the
church standing by the sea shore! Hallelujah! The next Sunday Sis Kereece was
presented with a certificate of Baptism. 

Since then Sis. Kereece has shared a wonderful testimony of how the Lord worked out
some issues she was having in purchasing her first home, “ it has been an answered
prayer that only God did for me and I give Him all the praise”, she said while sharing with
the church!

UPC NEVIS
On Sunday June 29th, we was invited over to Nevis for the  
church service honoring, First Lady Sis. Bartlette’s 60
Birthday! It was a wonderful service and great fellowship.
The St. Kitts church was glad to be apart of Sis. Bartlette’s
special day.
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Aaliyah’s class projects.



PRAYER POINTS

UP COMING
EVENTS:

MGC CLASSES

June 1st
 Church Meeting

June 8th
 Pentecost Sunday

June 15th
 Donuts with Dad

Cashapp:
$crystalfinnie

WANT TO GIVE:

Cashapp:
$marlofinnie

Text gmSTM121 to
71777

UPC TAYLOR’S RANGE

CHECK OUT THE LINKS BELOW ON HOW YOU CAN
PARTNER WITH US!

GOD BLESS!

PRAY FOR THE SOULS HERE ON THE ISLAND OF ST.
KITTS THAT MORE WILL BE DRAW TO TRUTH

PRAY FOR THE UPC TAYLOR’S RANGE CHURCH
MEMBERS AND THEIR FAMILIES 

PRAY FOR MORE CHILDREN TO COME AND HELP US
BUILD A CHILDREN’S MINISTERY AND SUNDAY SCHOOL
PROGRAM

PRAY FOR AN OUT POURING OF THE HOLY GHOST
OVER THE WHOLE CAC REGION

  Since May we have had
the privilege to be apart
of the Missionary
Gateway Center classes  
on Wednesdays and
Thursdays via Zoom.
     
 We appreciate Bro.&
Sis. Tingley for
everything they are doing
in the MGC! 
      
    
  
   We have heard some awesome Instructors
in the class. It is such an inspiration to hear
the teachings and testimonies with heartfelt
passion from these wonderful Missionaries! 
      
    
  


